


I can confirm that the Cabinet Office holds some information falling within the 
description specified in your request. 
 
Taking each of your requests in turn, our response follows: 
 



Sue Gray 
Director  
Cabinet Office 
70 Whitehall 
London 
SW1A 2AS 

  
email: foiteam@cabinet-office.x.gsi.gov.uk  

 
You should note that the Cabinet Office will not normally accept an application 
for internal review if it is received more than two months after the date that the 
reply was issued. 
  
If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the 
Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the 
complaints procedure provided by Cabinet Office. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 

The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 

Internet:  https://www.ico.gov.uk/Global/contact_us.aspx 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DAVID DEATON 
 
Head of Statistical Reform Team 
 
 
cc    Alison Potter-Drake (CO Press Office) 

Nicola Beckford (BBC) 


